
From: Sulka, Lisa <lsulka@townofbluffton.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2014 8:51:37 PM
Subject: RE: Need help for a resident in Bluffton

Thank you for this response... 
Lisa

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 9:18 AM 
To: Sulka, Lisa
Subject: RE: Need help for a resident in Bluffton

Lisa,
Please tell Mrs. Horne I will look into this situation and follow up. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Sulka, Lisa [mailto:lsulka@townofbluffton.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 21, 2014 8:45 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Need help for a resident in Bluffton

Katherine
Attached is a letter to Governor Haley from a constituent, and more importantly dear friend, in Bluffton. I need a 
favor from you to get this in front of her, and/or to give me some advice on how to help Mrs. Horne in her efforts to 
get her daughter moved to a SC location.
I appreciate your help in advance.
Lisa Sulka
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